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RAPID AT HOME TESTING
Have you completed your RAHT tests?

Please remember to be testing your child twice a week. Monday and Wednesday mornings are
recommended.

In the event that your child returns a positive result or becomes a household contact, please
complete our COVID Notification Form. The form is available on the College App (under “More”) or
use this link.
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